MEMORANDUM FOR: John Evans, Assistant Chief, Program Support Branch, Office
of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

FROM: William 0. Miller, Chief, License Fee Management Branch, ADM
SUBJECT: STAFF-HOUR INFORMATION

As requested in the August 10, 1983 meeting, enclosed are copies of NM4SS
staff-hour memorandums, covering the period beginning March 23, 1978 throurh
September 30, 1982 (FY-82). In addition, four memorandums for FY-83 are
included since they cover the costs for these major reviews: (1) the renewal
of Licenses SNM-1067 (1B) and SNM-7 (1D), (2) the review of an uranium mil
case (2A), and (3) an amendment to waste disposal License 16-19204-07 (4A).

If you have any questions concerning the enclosures, please contact Allen
Cabell, of this office, on 27225.

ipwed, & James Noliowny, v,

William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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